
October 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer  
 
GSCE Music Theory Club 
 
We are delighted that your child is continuing to make progress in GCSE music. In order 
for them to fulfil their golden potential, we are starting a music theory club, free of 
charge, which will take place on Monday Week B from 3pm to 4pm in O10.  
 
Music theory is notoriously tricky to master, and most students nationally who achieve 
top grades have higher exposure to, and experience with, reading and deciphering 
music notation quickly. Therefore, in order for our students to achieve the ambitious 
grades, of which they are fully capable, we feel that this music theory club should be 
regarded as compulsory by all students. 
 
Please kindly email to lmalesci@uhs.org.uk to confirm that you have read this letter and 
thus, are aware of this valuable opportunity for your child to gain extra confidence in 
music theory, which is worth 40% of the overall marks for GCSE music. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
J Dawson 
Leading Practitioner – Music  
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